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Winter 2012 

Upcoming Events 
(more details to follow)  

 

WOMENS BEACH  

RETREAT  

April 
 

MARRIAGE RETREAT  

June 7-9, 2013 
 

5TH  ANNUAL GOLF 

TOURNEY  

June 2013 
 

HAITI MISSION TRIP  

July 24-31 

 

Kyle is married to Libby and they have 3 young boys. He works in the market-

place, coaches high school football, and is the chairman of the CH board. Kyle is 

a fierce encourager to us of the same gospel that is infusing his own heart & life 

every day, as you can see in his letter below. 

ôTis the Seasoné 
I know that the Christmas season treats people differently: 

some feel the pain of loss more acutely; some cannot wait 

until family is all gathered; some feel a deep financial strain; 

some love to give and cannot wait to find the perfect gift for 

a loved one.  The spectrum is wide. 

In total honesty, this 

2012 Christmas finds 

me in a particularly 

difficult season of life 

and my troubles do 

not seem to be òmiles 

awayó ( s o r r y 

Bing).  The times of 

fun, joy and general òôtis the season-nessó have been       

replaced with anxiety, stress and worry.  Secretly, I wish 

that Christmas would pass right on by or that I could wade 

through the mire of the season coming out as unscathed as 

possible.  This attitude further covers me with guilt and 

shame for being so amazingly ungrateful. 

If you are thinking òIs this going to get worse?ó or òI wish I had 

not started thisó please keep readingé   

The ultimate irony in my Christmas gloom is that this 

is exactly why Jesus was born in the 1st place!  He was born 

so that there exists freedom from the trappings we face  

daily.  Furthermore, Jesus intimately knows of our wrecked 

and broken hearts steeped in guilt, shame, and loneliness 

and He loves usé.DEEPLY!  He loves us with a perfect love 

that says òI donõt care about your junk; I came into the 

world to take it away from youó.  He desires that we run 

into His arms and give up pretending that we can figure out 

our own escape. What a Father and Daddy we have!  What 

an amazing thing to know that God loves us so deeply and 

desires for us to love him back!  

Okay, back to Christmasé 

As I read my words I am aware that they do not reflect the 

tenor of your typical Christmas letter, and I am doubting if 

this is the right thing to send.  But I am convicted in that I 

feel pushed to the Good News of Jesus by my gloom. My 

Christmas malaise has pushed me, once again, to see my 

desperate need for Jesus.  I, daily and desperately, need to 

know that I am loved and accepted without regard for    

anything I try to bring forth.  So, in closing, my prayer for 

you is that your heart would feel the tug of our Savior 

amidst the craziness and/or difficulty of the season.  I hope 

that whether you 

are up or down 

the Good News 

would interrupt 

your life and allow 

you to feel the 

deep, deep love of 

Jesus, this Christ-

mas and in the 

New Year ahead. 

Kyle Ryan 

  

My prayer for you is that your 
heart would feel the tug of our 
Savior amidst the craziness or dif-

ficulty of the season.    

Clockwise from top left: The Sweets with new baby girl Raleigh, Wink and Luke Cherry, The Cherries with newest arrival Finley Jane, The Kimballs, 
and The Cherries with newest edition Esther Joy. 
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Thanks to everyone who helped make 

the COACHES HONOR Annual Dinner such 

an amazing night! The food from Beach Diner and Reina's 

Cookies was amazing. Chip Stroud and Joby Martin encouraged us with 

stories of influence and the Good News of Jesus.  Atlantic Coast High 

was an incredible host, and we are thankful for everyone who was able 

to attend. We are so thankful for those of you who have walked faithful-

ly with us for many years and also for those of you who are new to the 

COACHES HONOR family. We are overwhelmed by the continued 

financial support you so generously give, and we were greatly encour-

aged by getting to share the evening with all of you!  

 

COACHES HONOR continues to trust God to provide for 

our ongoing financial needs through your generous donations.  

 
 

If you would like to send in a Year End Gift  or your Dinner 

Pledge Gift ,  you can do so online at 

www.coacheshonor.org  

or by sending donations to us at: P.O. Box 51139, Jax Beach, 

FL 32240 
 

THANK YOU!  

Thank Y
ou! 

P.O. Box 51139 Jacksonville Beach, FL 32240  www.coacheshonor.org          coacheshonor@gmail.com                P.O. Box 51139 Jacksonville Beach, FL 32240 www.coacheshonor.org          coacheshonor@gmail.com                P.O. Box 51139 Jacksonville Beach, FL 32240 www.coacheshonor.org          coacheshonor@gmail.com                


